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The ASA/CSSA K-12 Outreach Committee is back and will be working to support our

strategic goals in K-12 outreach. The presidents of ASA and CSSA are seeking



members interested in this type of outreach (and content development) for the

committee. 

After reading the guidelines, please email Susan Chapman, Director of Special

Projects, with a few sentences on why you are interested in joining the committee.
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https://www.agronomy.org/membership/committees/view/get-file/AC591/AC591-guidelines.pdf
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